
 

On Thursday 14th December we are having our 

delicious St Paul’s Peel CE Christmas Lunch. 

If you would like your child to have a Christmas 

meal (Children that don’t usually have a school 

meal) please ensure £2.10 is paid via Parent Pay 

by Friday 8th December – this is the last day 

for our kitchen staff to place their order. 

For this day all children and staff can wear 

their Christmas Jumpers with their school 

uniform. 

 

                                                

 

 


